
Naomi Bleeser 
Committee Secretary 
Senate Standing Committee on Community Affairs 
PO Box 6100 
Parliament House 
Canberra ACT 2600 
Australia 
 
Dear Ms Bleeser, 
 
I am writing in reference to the Food Standards Amendment ( Truth in labelling –Palm Oil ) Bill 2009. 
I am very concerned that I am consuming products whose production is causing catastrophic 
damage to our precious forests and wildlife and further I am frustrated that I don’t even know which 
products these are. 
Can you please ensure that all products that contain Palm Oil are labelled as such. 
 
Thankyou. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Karen Buick 
 


